
Walter Clemence 

From: dave lamotte [saltydogsurfshop@bellsouth.net]
Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2012 10:46 AM
To: Walter Clemence; Walter Clemence
Subject: smart meter complaint with FPL
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MR. Clemence, 
   I spoke with you on Wednesday about the unauthorized installation of a smart meter on my home. 
   At this time I would like to file a formal complaint against FPL and there contractors. 
   I called when the hang card was left on my door to let FPL I did not want the smart meter at that time I 
was told a consumer advocacy person would call me to discuss the meter. Pedro from  FPL called we 
discussed the meter and I told him at that time I still did not want the meter. The following day the meter 
was installed on my home. I spoke with Pedro again and was told it would take 5 to 10 working days to 
replace the meter with the old one. I was not happy with that answer and asked to speak with a 
supervisor Pedro told me he was as high as I could go and would have to accept his answer. Which I did 
not. That is when I called you on Wednesday. The following day I called again to FPL and talked with a 
gentleman named David I explained the problem he did put through to a supervisor her name was 
Lanette. Thee two were quite helpful and assured me that the meter would be changed  and gave me a 
direct number to call if  the meter is not changed.  I do not know enough about these meters from security 
to health safety and for those reason I do not want to have this meter insalled. I belive as a citizen I have 
the right to do what ever I feel I need to do to protect myself and my family's health safety and well being. 
Mr. Clemence will you please file trhis complaint on my behalf with the PSC. 
Mr. Clemence I appreciate all the time you took with me on Wednesday and if there is any more I can do 
please contact me. 
Thank You. 
David A. LaMotte 
740 So. Beach Street 
Ormond Beach, Fl 32174 
My #'s are  
Work 386-673-5277 
Cell 386-299-4481 


